
 

Western Political Science Association 
Undergraduate Research Posters 
@ Annual Conference
Manchester Hyatt Hotel, San Diego
March 24-26, 2016

 
PROPOSAL DEADLINE – OCTOBER 1, 2015

 
Undergraduate students are invited to present posters on research they are conducting under the 
supervision of their Political Science faculty advisors. Any topic appropriate to the political science 
discipline – broadly conceived – is welcomed and encouraged. 
 
Since the 2009 annual meeting, the Western Political Science Association has invited undergraduate 
students to present posters on research they are conducting under the supervision of their Political 
Science faculty advisors. Poster sessions are a great opportunity for students to present their 
research while being introduced into the professional discipline of Political Science and to the 
Western Political Science Association. Students will be available at their poster or display during 
their assigned session time (Friday, March 25, 1:15 – 3:00 pm in the Foyer by the WPSA 
registration area) to discuss their research with conference participants. 
 
 
HOW TO SUBMIT A PROPOSAL 
 Go to WPSA website http://wpsanet.org   
 Click on the “Request to Participate Form 2014” under Highlights 
 Identify yourself as an undergraduate student under “other” in the Academic Status field Pick type of 

submission:  “Submitting a paper” and “primary author” 
 Pick Section 26: Undergraduate Research Posters as first choice and Chairs Section as second choice 
 Include a one-paragraph description of your poster proposal, include the name of your faculty 

advisor or contact at the end of that paragraph. 
 

Once your proposal is accepted we will send details about the size and shape of each poster! 
 
 

 
   
 

WPSA Poster: Brooke Einspainer, USD 




